
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership - Update noted. 
 
6 There was heard and noted report by Debbie Fleming, Glasgow City Health 
and Social Care Partnership (HSCP) regarding an update on the HSCP, advising 
that 
 
(1) the quit your way to stop smoking service remained positive and busy; and 
 
(2) the Glasgow City Quit Your Way team continued to pilot the use of an app to 

support clients who wished to stop smoking. 
 
 


